
Sir Merrick Cockell 
Planning and Housing Committee 
City Hall 
The Queen’s Walk 
London SE1 2AA 

Ms Noëlle Rawé 
[ ] 
[ ] 
[ ] 

 

4th October 2011 Subsequent note: He did NOT acknowledge my correspondence… but, (as 
when I contacted ‘my’ MP, Sir Malcolm Rifkind), Andrew David Ladsky, had 
very clearly been informed of my input into the survey: see My Diary 6 Oct 11 

 

Dear Sir, 

Review into leaseholder service charges 

On 24th September, a colleague of Steve O’Connel, made a presentation at the AGM of 
C.A.R.L. (Campaign for the Abolition of Residential Leasehold) about the above project. He 
suggested we copied our GLA member on the reply.  

To this effect, please find herewith enclosed my 4th October 2011 response to Mr O’Connel, 
including a 5-page spreadsheet in which I have captured, among other, information from 
accounts or “estimates” from 1992 to 2011, for Jefferson House, 11 Basil Street, London SW3 
1AX.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Noëlle Rawé 

http://www.leasehold-outrage.com
http://www.carl.org.uk
http://www.leasehold-outrage.com

